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March 24, 2022 

Submitted electronically to lhartman@sterigenics.com 

Ms. Laura Hartman 

Manager, Environmental Health & Safety 

Sterigenics 

2015 Spring Road, Suite 650 

Oak Brook, IL 60523 

 

RE:  Work Practice and LDAR Plans Approval 

 

Dear Ms. Hartman: 

 

On February 1, 2022, the Division received the Work Practice Plan for the Sterigenics Atlanta facility.  

Since this plan had been previously updated and approved as specified in November 2021, the same WPP 

was submitted to satisfy the requirements of Permit Condition 5.8 of newly issued Air Quality Permit No. 

7389-067-0096-S-06-0. The EPD concurs that the submittal satisfies that requirement. 

 

On March 7, 2022, the Division received the initial Leak Detection and Repair (LDAR) plan for the 

Sterigenics Atlanta facility. The LDAR plan is required by Permit Condition 5.9 to monitor all outside 

components for leaks at least weekly. The submittal also provided further details of the monitoring 

program such as training, recordkeeping, and reporting. The submittal received satisfies the requirement 

of Permit Condition 5.9 and is hereby approved. Please implement the LDAR plan within 60 days of 

receipt of this approval. 

Thank you for your cooperation. If you have any questions or comments, please contact Sherry Waldron 

at 470-524-0645 or Sherry.Waldron@dnr.ga.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Sean Taylor 

Program Manager 

Stationary Source Compliance Program 
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